
EL DORADO COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE 

SHERIFF JEFF LEIKAUF 

DA TE: 6/6/2024 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: K. E. Coleman, MBA 
Treasurer-Tax Collector 

FROM: Kristen Jensen 
Sheriff's Records Supervisor 

SUBJECT: Fortune Teller Special Business License 

The Sheriff's Department recommends Board of Supervisor approval for the issuance of a Fortune 
Teller Special Business License to Beverly Barad, DOB 11/19/1958. Ms. Barad was previously 
approved and held a Fortune Teller Special Business License with the County of El Dorado in 2021 
but failed to renew the License in 2022. 

Ms. Barad will now be conducting her business via ZOOM from her home at 4825 Faber Road, 

Shingle Springs, CA. Ms. Barad has successfully completed the application process, submitted 
fingerprints, and was cleared by the CA Department of Justice and the Sheriffs Department, 
pursuant to El Dorado County Ordinance 5.14.070 and Ord No. 3515 12 (part), 1985. 

If approved by the Board of Supervisors, please contact our agency so that the Special Business 
License may be issued by the Sheriff's Department. Once the Special Business License is received 
by Ms. Barad, the Treasurer-Tax Collector's Office may issue the Business License. 

Currently there are three (3) Fortune teller Special Business Licenses issued in the El Dorado 
County. 
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